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September 23, 2002

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a Principal with NBBJ in the Corporate Design Studio and have worked with Paul Ihrig on numerous projects over the last four years.  Paul has been innovative, responsive, and collaborative.  He has worked one on one with me, and also has been a collaborative team player in the NBBJ IS Department.  Paul has an “…I can do that, or figure it out a new way to do that… “ attitude that typically takes an idea or project to the next level. 

I would recommend Paul Ihrig as an employee and would be happy to field any questions regarding his future opportunities with your company.  I may be contacted at 614.232.3253 or dlenox@nbbj.com.

Sincerely,

David P. Lenox

Principal
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